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Comments: Placing a ban on climbing equipment in the Parks and Forest Service areas puts climbers at risk. Not

only do experienced climbers utilize existing gear, but novice climbers as well. Not allowing for the replacement

of old bolts or safety equipment can result in unsafe climbing and potentially deadly results.

 

Please do not go through with passing legislation to ban or limit climbing gear. 


